From: Freibert, Charlie

To: Barker, Daryn
Sent: 7/15/2009 5:18:38 PM
Subject: RE: Meeting on July 23

| have delayed to 7/30 since plan forward is still unclear.

Charlie Freibert

Director Energy Marketing
E.ON US - LG&E/KU

220 West Main Street
Louisville, KY 40202
0502-627-3673
F502-627-3613
M502-553-9007

email: charlie.freibert@eon-us.com

From: Barker, Daryn

Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2009 2:42 PM
To: Freibert, Charlie

Subject: Meeting on July 23

Charlie,

I've got a tentative meeting on my calendar for July 23 from 2-3 with Invenergy on metering. Is this meeting likely to happen?
The MISO AFC working group is meeting face to face on that date and | would like to go if possible. They usually meet via conf
call, but meet face to face 1-2 times per year. lIts nice to keep contacts with the face to face meetings. But don't move your

meeting if it is already set since it is with outside people.

Daryn Barker
E.ON US Services
Louisville, Kentucky
darynbarker@eon-us.com

B02-627-3296

LGE-KU-1007822



